

TOWARDS A FUTURE WHICH RESPECTS THE CONTRIBUTION & INCLUSION OF PEOPLE WITH AN INTELLECTUAL DISABILITY.

22nd October 2020

Dear Family member,

As the country moves into Level 5 of the 'Plan for Living with Covid-19' we would like to explain what this means for the services and supports we provide.

Residential Services

The campus and community residential services, which have remained open during the pandemic, will continue to do so, and there is no change anticipated with this service. Visits to residential centres are restricted as per the Government guidelines. If you have questions regarding arrangements in place please contact a manager in your area.

Day Services

It's been a difficult time for the people supported by Cheeverstown and their families. We want to assure families that all our efforts will be to ensure that our services and supports will remain the same during Level 5 restrictions. Everyone at Cheeverstown has worked hard to reopen and resume day services over the past three months, and we are hopeful we can maintain this level of service for people we support over the coming weeks as we continue to monitor the situation carefully.

Multidisciplinary Supports

In terms of the multidisciplinary supports provided, these will continue as they have been for the past few months. Therapists are working in different ways to be available for people and respond to individual support needs.

Cheeverstown is determined to provide services safely to people over the coming weeks, but as is the nature of the Covid-19 situation, circumstances may change.

Please keep well & safe.

Yours sincerely,

TJ Duggan

Chief Executive Officer